
 
  

The John Robert Lewis Early Childhood Center (JRLECC) celebrated the Week of the Young Child and 
the Beginning of Autism Awareness and Acceptance Month. Children’s work and projects encouraged and 

displayed creativity, early learning through play, and just plain old fun. 

 JRLECC  celebrates our young learners every day! 

  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 



  
  

  



  



  
  



  

  



  



 



  



  



  



  



  



  



  


